
ATTENTION! 

All CHILDREN UNDER 16 

SHOULD BE SUPERVISED 

BY AN APPROPRIATE  

ADULT AT ALL TIMES 

We are committed to safeguarding children. Our priority is 

to keep them safe from harm while attending our services.  
 

We request that all children and young people are            

supervised by a parent, guardian or carer at all times while 

attending our services. Thank You. 


